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AREC 3
BUREAU OF LAHD MANAGEMENT
P.0. Box 1773
Carlsbad, NM 38221
RE: CANCELLATION OF APPLICATION TO DRILL

Shuaacrt QG #2
K. Sce.27, T-ie-3. R-3I-E
Eddy Co M

Ladies & Gentlemen:

This letter is to notifv vou.of our intention to cancel the application to drill the above
captioned well.

Amy quesilons. piease contact me at ¥13-088-6943.

Sincerely,

Donna J. Williams
Production Assistant
915-688-6943
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—~



